
Saturday Sampler 2024 Message from Carrie – Nov. 2, 2024 
 

 
Hi Friends! 
 
We are wrapping up our year with these quilts! I hope you are all loving them. I spent days 
trying to catch up on them, there is still work to do but I made progress. Lots of pinwheels 
happened at Late Night Sew and Finish It class! This month is about making the final pieces of 
Urban Owls and catch up/finishing if you want on Bridle Path. Yay Us! 
 
There is so much happening at the store. This time of the year it changes every day! Christmas 
is here and looking beautiful throughout each department. Sat. November 2nd and 9th is our 
Home for the Holidays crafting event. You can come and make holiday crafts with us each 
day. The 16th is our last Late Night Sew of the year. Our potluck theme is Family Favorite Dishes 
and it’s store-appropriate pajama day! Sign up for Late Night Sew and Finish It! online or in the 
store for a weekend of fun!   
 
I am going to try to do the "November Thankful For" challenge this year and pick something 
every day that I am thankful for. My first one is you. I am so thankful for this quilting 
community. You guys have been so supportive in so many ways. This last month has had some 
really big highs and lows and so many of you have ridden that wave with me. I am thankful for 
the encouragement and love and creativity. In being a place to land that can laugh and cry 
together.  I hope that we can be that place for you too.   
 
Love ya! 
 
Carrie 
 
Our current flyer is available on our website HERE.  
Check out our class calendar HERE.   
Join our Facebook Group HERE. 
  
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.bfranklincrafts.com/classes/category/calendar-monroe/sewing-classes-monroe/
https://www.bfranklincrafts.com/on-sale-now-monroe/
https://www.bfranklincrafts.com/classes/category/calendar-monroe/sewing-classes-monroe/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/308682128669576/?ref=share

